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Behavioral Health Fee Schedule Update 

Michigan

Dear Providers, 

A recent review found that Meridian was paying contracted non-physicians at a higher reimbursement rate than was 
set by the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services (MDHHS). 

The issue was due to a system configuration error which we promptly corrected in December 2022, and the affected 
providers are now being compensated at the accurate, MDHHS-designated rate for non-physicians. 

Telehealth services will be reimbursed in accordance with the non-physician fee schedule. Meridian will not perform 
takebacks from providers associated with the fee schedule update, unless the claims are the subject of a Fraud, 
Waste and Abuse investigation.   

Sincerely, 
Meridian


